
You’re invited to our Author Celebration! 

 

  

When:  Friday, December 16th 

Time:  10:15 am 

Where:  Our Classroom 

 

We’ve learned a lot about Mo Willems’ Pigeon books.  

We are working really hard to write our own stories 

about the Pigeon.  We’d love for you to come and 

listen to us read our stories!  

 

Can’t make it?  We are going to try to “live stream” 

the readings!  More information will be coming 

home soon! 

 

Mrs. Heinonen’s Class 


